
Community Street Sweeping Notice: April 14, 2023 
  

Dear Residents, 
 
Mesquite Grove Estates has contracted bi-monthly street sweeping services to be 
completed throughout the community. The first service is scheduled for April 14, 2023. 
Please be sure no vehicles, trash cans, or other items are left in the street. This will prevent 
service to your area. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
Mesquite Grove Estates 
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